
November 2021

PreK Newsletter
Wow, another month has come and gone!  We have begun our Jolly Phonics, learning 
the first set of sounds and we must say we are VERY impressed with everyone’s hard 
work!  November brings a new unit of Dino-mite fun with Dinosaurs.   As we travel back 
in time, we will discover the wonder world of dinosaurs! We will be learning all about 
many kinds of dinosaurs, what they ate, how they lived, and the fossils created by their 
bodies. We look forward to exploring with all our junior paleontologists!  

Hugs,
Miss Ericka, Miss Sulina, Miss Kelli, MIss Stephanie, and Miss Tegan
info@twobytwomeandyou.com

Important Dates:
Nov. 2 Student Photos in class time 
(Giraffes)
Nov. 3 Student Photos in class time 
(Zebras)
Nov. 4 Student Photos in class time 
(Hippos)
Nov. 11 Remembrance Day 
(No School Hippos & Giraffes)
Nov. 12 Fall Break 
(No School ALL PreK)
Nov. 17/18 National Child Day 
(small in class celebration)

Friendly Reminders:
k As the cold weather approaches, please 

be sure to label all coats and boots.
k Please be sure to sign up for the REMIND 

APP.  Please reach out to 
misskelli@twobytwomeandyou.com if you 
need assistance, (more than one 
parent/guardian can be a part of the 
app).

k SCHOOL PHOTOS TAKE PLACE THIS 
MONTH

k Thank you for your understanding with 
COVID-protocols... we truly appreciate 
your continued help in making drop-off 
and pick-up a smooth process. 

k PARENT cookie exchange deadline to 
sign-up (details will be sent home)

Happy Birthday 
Nolen (Hippo) 3rd
Bodhi (Giraffe) 8th
Finnley (Zebra) 9th
Gyle (Giraffe) 11th

Emresyn (Hippo) 15th
Jace (Zebra) 29th

(780) 591-4333    
twobytwomeandyou.com


